
International Rules Book Committee 
 

 
IRBC Bulletin 2                                                           1 August 2006 
 
 
Welcome to the second bulletin from the IRBC.  
 
While Roy Reed was creating the animations for all the new compulsory figures, it was found 
that the text for “MI 22 – The Felix” could be falsely interpreted. The graphics for “MI 22” are not 
the clearest.  
Please add the following to the “MI 22 – The Felix” Explanation: The arcs will be flown in a 
forward direction. 
Below is a revised drawing to visually help in understanding how the figure should be flown; 

 
 
There are animations of all of ISK Compulsories available with compliments from Roy Reed at: 
http://www.reeddesign.co.uk/iskcb/ 
 
 
On the shelves of the IRBC is a prototype of an ISK Field Director’s Guide which was original 
written by Kathy Jarvis of STACK UK. The purpose of this guide is to guide present and 
prospective field directors. 
In the thoughts of the IRBC is writing an ISK Competitors Guide. The intention of this guide is to 
guide new competitors in preparing for competitions and leading them through the maize of ISK 
books. Would you like to write such a document for the IRBC? 
 
The IRBC is interested in what your thoughts are concerning such documents. Please send the 
IRBC your comments. 
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